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Casual Day is South Africa’s foremost fundraising campaign for persons with disabilities and 

is the flagship project of the National Council for Persons with Physical Disabilities in SA 

(NCPPDSA). It is a day that is celebrated throughout the country by everyone including all the 

government departments and big corporates. This year’s Casual Day was celebrated on the 

2
nd

 September 2016 and the key message was “Up your game for people with disability”.  

The Department of Water and Sanitation’s Vhembe District in Limpopo Province joined 

together with the community to contribute towards supporting people who are living with 

disability. They all bought t-shirts, stickers and painted their offices maroon just to show that 

they also care. It is this kind of support that will make a difference in someone’s life and it is 

also encouraging that all the employees in the district managed to support this important 

course. 

All the other districts in Limpopo will be under pressure to emulate what the Vhembe District 

did and that will also help in terms of raising more funds for the good cause. It is only through 

these initiatives that we can show our support to those living with disabilities and make a 

change in their lives by being part of all Casual Day celebrations. 
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